
Ignatian  Pilgrims  in  one
Australian  Saint  James  Way
Magazine
A group of Australian Ignatian pilgrims publishes their experience in the Journal
of the Association of Friends of the Camino de Santiago. The Australian Friends of
the  Camino  Inc.  was  founded  in  2011  to  promote  the  pilgrimage  routes  to
Santiago de Compostela in Spain.
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